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  HEADTEACHERôS NEWS 

 
Dear Parent, carer, pupil, friend of our school,  

 

It has been a great week at Tilery as we have seen our first visits and trips in over 18 months ï and what 

perfect weather weôve had for them too!  

 

On Tuesday our  Y4 pupils  spent the morning at Northfield Secondary School for a Tag Rugby festival and a 

great time was had by all.    

   

Our Y6 class have had a fantastic few days at Carlton  Residential C entre  in North Yorkshire. They have had 

the opportunity to take part in a range of great activities , working  well  as a team and building resilience 

which will help them in their final year at Tilery Primary.  

                                         
Both of these activities have been made possible by your termly contributions. Thank  you to those parents 

who have already paid theirs for this term or for the year. The £8 per term  not only contributes towards 

visits but also for other activities  that take place within school , including buying the food for the Teddy 

Bears picnics that has happened this week in FS2.  

 

We really appreciate parent and carers making these contr ibutions as it allows us to provide the best 

possible education and experiences for our children and without them would not be able to offer as many 

opportunities as we do .  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You should soon be receiving  your childôs class newsletter which will inform you of the topics your child will 

be learning this term and with other relevant information about their PE days and any additional activities 

they will be taking part in.  

 

Hope you have a great weekend  and enjoy the good weather.  

 

Best Wishes  

 

Mrs Fender  

Head teacher  

 

 

  

More pictures  to 

follow ne xt week  

Can we kindly ask that children do not bring in any  toys or  items  from home  into school . Children 

are able to bring in toys etc for class topics or activities but your child õs class teacher  will notify 

you these are happening . 

We understand that from time to time you may need to speak to your child õs class teacher.   

Where possible, we would kindly ask that these are done through parent consultations, however, 

if it is a more pressing matter and you need to speak to them sooner, please contact the school 

office and we can arrange an appointment  for the teache r to call you or see you outside of 

teaching time .   



   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

     

AUTUMN TERM DINNER MENU  
Please see below our weekly dinner menu choices.  Menus will continue to be shared weekly. 

 

Congratulations for Cook House and Gr ey Thomson for getting the most house points this 

week.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                Stars of  t he Week 

 
 

 The Den - 

Jessica Marial 

for fantastic 

spelling and 

independent 

writing. 

. 

 

Year 5 - 

Umaratif 

Kuthubdeen, 

for having an 

amazing first 

week at Tilery 

and working 

really hard. 

 

Year 1/2  - 

Ayvah Brown for 

writing an 

amazing 

independent 

sentence.  

 

Year 1 ð Harry 

Cann for 

gorgeous letter 

formation and 

trying his best to 

segment Y1 

sentences. 

 

 

Year 4 - Jersie-Li 

Paylor for an 

excellent attitude 

to work and 

reading at home 

all week.  

 

FS1 ð 3 Year Old - 

Aria Grant for 

Being helpful and 

kind. 

 

FS1 2 Year Old  - 

Willow Hart for 

having a super 

first week in 

Nursery. 

 

Y3/4  - Lacey 

Souter for 

working really 

hard in 

Maths. 

 

Year 2 - Skyler 

Thompson for 

always trying her 

best and working 

hard in class. 

 

FS2 - Freya Todd 

for being happy 

and helpful and 

a pleasure to 

have in class. 

 

Year 3 Carson 

Young-Hudson for 

working incredibly 

hard all week in all 

aspects of his 

work. 

 

Year 6 - Ruby 

Ford for a great 

start to year 6 and 

improved 

confidence. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

School photos will take place on Tuesday 19th  

October  

 

These will be single shots only.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE  
Congratulations to Miss Huntõs and Miss Thomsonõs 

classes for getting 100% attendance last week . 

CLASS % POSITION  

YR2 Miss Hunt  100 1 

YR3 Miss Thomson 100  

YR5 Mrs Pickering  96.8  2 

YR1 Mrs Roberts  94.7  3 

YR3/4 Mr Large  94.1 4 

YR6 Miss Metcalfe  94.1  

YR4 Mrs Rodgers  93  5 

YR1/2 Mrs Chapman 91.1 6 

FS2 Mrs Rowe  90.4  7 

Totals  95.4   

Please ensure you contact school by no later than 9:15am 

if your child/ren are going to be absent. If your 

child/ren is off for more than three consecutive days, 

you may be asked to provide evidence of their illness.  

TT KIDS  

 
  

 

 

 
Thank you to all parents and carers who have made 

payment on their childs annual contribution.  

 

As advised in last weekõs newsletter, the contribution does 

not just go towards visits.  

 

To help you understand how the annual  contribution funds 

are spent, each time your child part icipates  in an offsite 

visit or activit y, we will notify you of the event and what 

the cost equivalent would be if you were to pay for each 

individual visit or activity each time.   

 

At the end of the  academic year, you will be given a full 

break down of activities and events  your child has 

participated in.  

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support.  

CONTACT DETAILS  

 
As we move into a new academic year, please can we ask all 

parents and carers to notify the school office of any 

changes to contact details such as telephone numbers and 

home addresses.  Can we also ask that you email 

parents@tileryprimary.org.uk  and let us know which children 

the email address is linked to so we can check we also have 

the correct details on our system.  

 

mailto:parents@tileryprimary.org.uk


 
YEAR 4 TAG RUGBY 

  

 

 

 

 

OUR YEAR 4 PUPILS ATTENDED THE TAG RUGBY EVENT AT NORTHFIELD SCHOOL 

ON TUESDAY.  FEED BACK FROM THE STAFF AND PUPILS WAS THAT THEY ALL HAD 

A GREAT TIME.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in Mrs Rowe õs FS2 

class enjoyed their teddy bears 

picnic this we ek.  


